
MARK BRNOVICH 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

By First-Class Mail 

Jeffrey Burgess 

OFFICE OF THE ARIZONA ATTORNEY GENERAL 

SOLICITOR GENERAL'S OFFICE 
GOVERNMENT ACCOUNTABILITY UNIT 

August 25, 2022 

Re: Open Meeting Complaint and the Arizona State Livestock Loss Board 

Mr. Burgess: 

ANTHONY NAPOLITANO 
ASSISTANT A HORNEY GENERAL 

PHONE No.: (602) 542-3333 
OMLETJNro@AZAG.GOV 

We have received your June 3, 2022 complaint concerning the Arizona State Livestock 
Loss Board and potential violation(s) of Arizona's Open Meeting Law. 

Because this matter involves a state entity, the Open Meeting Law Enforcement Team's 
general practice is to refer the complaint to a county attorney's office for civil investigation and 
any resulting litigation. This complaint was transferred to the Civil Division of the Maricopa 
County Attorney's Office for investigation. Any further questions regarding the complaint 
should be directed to the Maricopa County Attorney's Office. 

Thank you for your interest in open government. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Napolitano 
Assistant Attorney General 
Open Meeting Law Enforcement Team 
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